
~ PLYMOUTH BOARD OF SELECTMEN ~ 
 

THURSDAY, MARCH 14, 2013 
 

TOWN HALL, MAYFLOWER ROOM 
 
The Selectmen held a meeting on Thursday, March 14, 2013 at 1:00 p.m. at Town Hall in 
the Mayflower Room.  
 

Present:   Mathew J. Muratore, Chairman 
Belinda A. Brewster  
Kenneth A. Tavares 
 
Melissa Arrighi, Town Manager 

 
Absent:  Vice Chairman John T. Mahoney, Jr.  

Selectman Sergio O. Harnais 
 
 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
 
Chairman Muratore called the meeting to order at 1:00 p.m. 
 
 
EXECUTIVE SESSION AND ADJOURNMENT OF MEETING 
 
The Selectmen voted to enter an Executive Session pursuant to Massachusetts General 
Laws, Chap. 30A, Sec. 21, Paragraph 6, to consider the purchase, exchange, lease, or value 
of real property, as an open meeting on this matter may have had a detrimental effect on 
the negotiating position of the body.   
 
Chairman Muratore noted that the Board would not reconvene in open session, following 
executive session. 
 
 
 
Recorded by Melissa Arrighi, Town Manager 
 
Formatted by Tiffany Park, Clerk to the Board of Selectmen 
 
A copy of the March 14, 2013 meeting packet is on file and available for public review in 
the Board of Selectmen’s Office. 
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